New Marlborough Town Library Trustees Meeting March 19, 2024 4:30 PM

The meeting was called to order with Deb O'Brien, Library Director, Carrie Liba, Chairperson, Tom Masters and Robin Tost, Trustees, present.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

The Trustees By-Laws were discussed. Although they were written years ago, it seems that the only change necessary is to set the date of the monthly meetings. The Library Trustees will now meet on the second Wednesday of every month at 4:00. More discussion of the By-Laws and Policies will be on the agenda for next month's meeting.

In order to try to make the best use of the space, lines will be painted on the library parking space.

Sidewalk repair will be undertaken by Blake Ferrara of Berkshire Stone Work. He is submitting an estimate. There is still available money to cover this expense.

The library's egg hunt will take place on March 30 at 10:00 at the New Marlborough Central School. The Easter Bunny will be in attendance.

Donnaldson Brown will give an author's talk on her new book, Because I Loved You on April 27 at 1:00.

Deb has still not heard anything about the resolution of the budget FY25.

The Library will host an eclipse party on April 8, starting at 2:15. Deb has gotten 100 viewing glasses. Sun tea and moon pies will be featured, and television coverage will be provided in case of bad weather.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:15. The next meeting will be on April 10 at 4:00. Respectfully submitted,

Robin Tost